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Town Board Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, April 19, 2016, at the Rockland Town Hall 

Called to order by Chairman Cashman at 7:00 p.m. 

Adjourned at 7:14 p.m. 

 

The Clerk, Treasurer, and all members of the Board were present along with Bob Gerbers and Tom Collins 
(Wrightstown Spirit).  Clerk Charette verified that the meeting was properly noticed; the agenda was presented 
after the pledge of allegiance was recited. 
 

Minutes from April 4, 2016, Town Board meeting 

 
M/M by Supervisor Lasee to approve the minutes from the April 4, 2016, Town Board as presented; seconded by 
Supervisor Van Vonderen.  Motion carried. 
 
Logo/Slogan 

 
Clerk Charette provided copies to the Board of the four different color options for the chosen slogan/logo. 
 
M/M by Supervisor Lasee to adopt Logo/Slogan #4; seconded by Supervisor Van Vonderen.  Motion carried. 
 

Items Intended for Future Meetings 

 

Supervisor Lasee provided correspondence from John Newman, Old Plank Road, who would like the Rustic Road 
signs upgraded.  This item will be reviewed on the road tour next week.  Clerk Charette noted that in May the 
Board will hold the Board of Review and review alcohol licenses and quarry permits. 
 

Public comment-  

 
Matt Giese commented that the stream banks on the East River are being invaded by the invasive species.  Money 
is being provided from NEW Water to put in swales and best management practices. 
 

Voucher in Payment of Bills 
 
M/M by Chairman Cashman to approve checks #9428-9433 for a total of $5,992.40 with no voided checks and 
two online payments; seconded by Supervisor Van Vonderen.  Motion carried. 
 
Adjournment 

 
M/M by Chairman Cashman to adjourn the meeting at 7:14 p.m.; seconded by Supervisor Lasee.  Motion carried. 
 
All minutes have been taken truthfully and honestly and to the best of my knowledge and ability. 
 
 
 
Jann B. Charette, 
Town Clerk 
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Minutes approved as written / with corrections (strike one) by the Town Board on Monday, May 2, 2016. 
 
 
 
Vicky L. Van Vonderen 
Supervisor 


